
SUPREME COURT OF THE STATE OF NEW YORK

APPELLATE TERMS: SECOND DEPARTMENT

NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC & BAR

Please be advised that the court will no longer accept any filings or
correspondence via FAX.  Please  refer to our website or contact the clerks’
office (AT2Clerk@nycourts.gov or 347-401-9580) for directions to file
electronically.

Paul Kenny, Esq.
Chief Clerk
Appellate Term, 2d Department
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